Little Acorns Admission Policy

Little Acorns Pre-school accepts children from two years ten months to four years ten months. Children aged 2two years old are only accepted by referral from Social Services or Sure Start.
The opening hours are:-
AM: 9am – 12.00
P.M: 12.15 – 3.15
We operate a waiting list and parents are able to register their child as soon as they are born.
Places will be offered by post, offering days requested where they can. They should then reply by post or telephone call within two weeks, or the place will be offered to the next child on the waiting list.

The senior practitioner will offer the places throughout the school year; your child will be offered a place depending on:
· How long they have been on the waiting list
· Any siblings that are or who have attended Little Acorns
· Any siblings attending Purford Green Primary
· Referrals from Social Services
· Children in the catchment area
Little Acorns Pre-school offers places to all children regardless of race, sex, religion, S.E.N, gender, sexual orientation or culture.
We operate an open door policy, this means that you may come into the Pre-school at any time without an appointment. Any prospective parent/ carer/visitor must sign the visitors book and then they may stay for part of the session.
